
 E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
June 14, 2004 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Trustee L. Odynski 
 
SUBJECT: Motion Re Class Size 
 
 RECOMMENDATION 

  
 That the Board ask the Minister of Learning to review and revise 

the allocation provided to EPSB for the 2004–2005 school year so 
that the district could achieve the same K–12 class size averages 
for the 2004–2005 school year that were operated by the district 
during the 2002–2003 school year. 

 
 * * * * * 
 
Notice of the above motion was served at the May 25, 2004 board meeting. 
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